
As our church services continue to be online, we hoping to keep more members involved in our church 

services and bring the congregation just a bit closer, even if it is only virtually.  

You may have noticed that for the last couple of weeks, we've had clips of members of the congregation 

participating in the passing of the peace from their homes. If you are able, we would love to include a 

short video of you or your family members saying "peace be with you!" or offering a greeting to the 

congregation. Please start the video a couple seconds before you begin speaking and end the video a 

couple seconds after you finish speaking to ensure nothing is lost in the editing process! These videos 

can be sent to pastor@peace-ucc.org. Thank you and we hope to see your beautiful faces in next week's 

video! 


